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HCR 3013 - Testimony in Opposition 
 

Chair and members of the committee, my name is Whitney Oxendahl, and I am writing 
in opposition to HCR 3013. 
 
I know this is a resolution and doesn’t carry the weight of law. But it is a statement. It’s a 
statement to LGBTQ+ North Dakotans that they aren’t welcome here. It’s difficult not to 
be frustrated about this resolution moving forward to the Senate and hurting people in 
my neighborhood, my community, and my family. 
 
They are North Dakotans. They are welcome here. They are loved. Please give HCR 
3013 a Do Not Pass recommendation.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my testimony. 


